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Sep 26, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

The Medicaid expansion is a win-win for Virginia and Virginians. Our
state economy is growing stronger and we can afford the payments down
the road for the program. We will have more productive residents if
they have available health care, so our economy can keep growing.

Sincerely,

Deborah Short
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